
Hello  

  
I'm upset about how the timing was handled on tonight's call. The neighbors of this development will 

have to live with the decisions made in these limited meetings for the entirety of their years living here 
(decades, we were originally planning) and yet we are limited to a brief time to discuss our concerns. And 

that limited time was cut short even further. 

  
Please support the voice of our community at this time - it is the only thing we have. 

  
For each 1 parent I knew on the call (on a weekday, for 3 hours, until 10:30pm!), I knew 2 or more 

concerned parents with young children, on school vacation week, putting their kids to bed who couldn't 
make the call. Each question we have represents many families' interests, not just one. 

  

My question was that I have not yet seen the square footage of the footprint of this latest project. In my 
head I'm trying to understand just how big this is, as it compares to my home (1,300 sq feet), my lot 

(5,000 sq feet), or Hardy School or Robbins library or Fresh Pond Mall or other.  Can you provide this 
number to me? 

  

Thank you, 
Erin Freeburger 

20 Parker Street 
  

  

 


